
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Mark Willett

Address Homeleigh, South Road, Brighton, BN1 6SB

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments As many OUFC supporters have already mentioned, having a sustainable home for all OUFC 
teams is key to the City and wider community. 
Oxford has a proud history when it comes to football and from what i can see, a state of the 
art, sustainable, community stadium is essential for the future of the club. With change 
comes the unknown and i fully appreciate any resistance to anything this scale being built in 
any community. 
Hopefully the club are doing a good job in allying any fears with regards to impact and 
disturbance in the Triangle - and demonstrating the many benefits a new stadium would 
bring to those immediately impacted and those who would come into the area and 
experience the positives that a stadium of this stature would naturally bring. 
The future of the club really does depend on this new stadium. 
Many thanks for processing this application and i hope the decision is a positive one for all 
concerned.
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